
 
 

No Wipes In The Pipes!!  
Convenience wipes such as baby, hygienic, cleaning, and 
disinfectant, as well as toilet bowl scrubbers and paper 
towels might be labeled as ‘disposable’ or ‘flushable’, but 
these items should not go down the drain.   
 
Products like these do not break down in the Township 
sewer system, causing plugs in sewer pipes and pumps, 
resulting in sewage backups, costly cleanups, and 
environmental consequences that can result in rate 
increases.   

 

What Can YOU Do to Help? 
1.   Do not flush objects down the toilet such as: wipes, diapers, feminine hygiene products, 
 or dental floss.   
 
2.   Dispose of these items in your household or business trash receptacles. 
 
3. Inform those who clean your house or business of proper disposal methods for 
 convenience products.   
 
4. Select cleaning supplies that can be washed and reused. 
 
5. Spread the word!  Inform your friends and family of the dangers of flushing wipes down 
 the drain.  
 


